September 20, 2012
To: Roxann Booth, Jon Jones and the Board of Education
From: Michelle Lawrence, Varsity Cheerleading Coach

Re: Overnight Field Trip Request

On Movember 30 — December 2, 2012 the squad has been invited to compete at the Smoky Mountain
Christmas Championship. We will leave on Friday, November 30 after school and return on Sunday,
December 2 in the afternoon. This is a weekend trip so the squad members will not miss school.

All of our parents are attending the competition. Mrs. Booth has given her permission for the squad
members to ride with their parents to and from the competition,

Approved, Roxann Booth, Principal, 9/20/12






